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PORT WORKERS’ STRIKE ON AUG 18, 2017 (UPDATE 1)  
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                   09h Aug 2017 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please be informed that workers of all the major ports in India have announced strike on August 

18, 2017 in protest to Central government policies that would lead to privatisation and lay off 

the workers. 

 

Six federations representing port and dock workers of all the 11 major ports met in New 

Mangalore Port on July 28 and expressed grave concern over situation in the ports due to pro-

corporate and anti–labour policies by the Central government that would impact on the 

livelihood of workers across the country. The federations served a strike notice on Thursday. In 

the notice, the leaders demanded the government to incorporate provisions in the proposed 

Major Port Authorities Act 2016 to protect the jobs, wage structure, service conditions including 

retirement benefits to the pensioners. 

 

The leaders of the federations served the notice to officials in Visakhapatnam Port Trust 

proposing to go on indefinite strike on or after August 18. Prior to that the employees organised 

a demonstration in front of administrative office building of Visakhapatnam Port Trust on 

August 11 

 

Will keep you posted on further updates. 
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